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19 December 2017  
 
 
 
Email to:  xxxxxxxx@xxxxx 
 
 
 
Dear xxxxxxxxx 
 
FOI Request:  FOI 24/17 

I write in connection with your request for information sent to the Derbyshire 
Constabulary.  This request has been forwarded to us to reply as we are the 
holders of this information.  A note of your request and our response can be 
found below: 

All details of the Derbyshire Chief Constable salary, the pension 
contributions of the Chief Constable, pension contributions for the Chief 
Constable made by his employer.  

The Remuneration of Senior Officers including pension contributions are 
disclosed in the Statement of Accounts 2016/2017 (page 39).  This can be found 
on the Commissioner’s website.  

The severance pay due to the Chief Constable on termination of his 
contract. 

The Chief Constable did not receive any severance pay.  

Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or 
contact Elizabeth Kelly, Meetings and Information Officer, on telephone number 
0300 122 6007 quoting the reference number above. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
Electronically Signed 
 
Elizabeth Kelly 
Meetings and Information Officer 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire 

Elizabeth Kelly 
Meetings and Information Officer 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 
Derbyshire 
Butterley Hall 
Ripley 
Derbyshire 
DE5 3RS 
 
t: 0300 1226007 
elizabeth.kelly.4817@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.derbyshire-pcc.gov.uk/Document-Library/Finance-Grants/How-Your-Money-is-Spent/PCC-and-PCC-Group-Accounts-FINAL-Sept-2017.pdf
mailto:elizabeth.kelly.4817@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk

